
 

 
 

ORANGE COUNTY 
First-Time Sewer Service Connection and  
OSSF Installation/Replacement Program 

 

 
APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE 

FEBRUARY 1, 2023 – MARCH 31, 2023 
 
 
 
Program Includes: 

• First Time Connection to Public Sewer System where available 
• Installation of an OSSF on Residential Properties 
• Replacement of Existing OSSF on Residential Properties 

 
 
Applications & Additional Information: 

• County’s website (http://www.co.orange.tx.us) 
• Paper copies available at the Office of Emergency Management 

(11475 FM 1442, Orange, TX) 
 
 

Submit applications by email to  
Morgan Taylor at mtaylor@co.orange.tx.us or  

deliver to the Office of Emergency Management at  
11475 FM 1442, Orange, TX 77630.   

 
Applicants interested in participating will need to  

complete an application and provide required documentation  
on or before March 31, 2023. 
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